
NATIONAL SCIENCE FOUNDATION
 
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR
 

WASHINGTON 25, D. C.
 

JUN 7 1961 

Dr. Grote Reber 
C. S. I. R. o. 
Stowell Avenue 
Hobart, Tasmania 
Austral.ia 

Dear Dr. Reber: 

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter of May 9 

concerning the l4O-foot telescope. We are studying the 

points which you raise, and hope to provide detailed comments 

at an early date. 

Sincerely yours, 

~~. 
Alan T. Waterman 

Director 

Copy	 to: 
Dr. Jerome B. Wiesner 


